
 

 

 

September 16, 2024 

 

City of Round Rock 
3400 Sunrise Road 
Round Rock, TX 78665 
 

RE:   Bid Opening and Recommendation of Award 
North Red Bud Lane 

 
 

Dear City of Round Rock: 
 
The bid opening for City of Round Rock, North Red Bud Lane was conducted on Tuesday September 
10, 2024.  Eight (8) bids were received for North Red Bud Lane and the bid tabulation is attached for 
information.  Joe Bland Construction LLC is the apparent low responsive bidder for this project with 
a bid of $26,835,030.00.  Contractors for this project were subject to the minimum qualifications 
outlined in the Project Manual and the apparent low responsive bidder meets those qualifications. 
 
Based solely on the bids, as submitted, it is hereby recommended that the bid and construction 
contract for the project referenced above be awarded to Joe Bland Construction LLC.  Please let us 
know if you have questions or are in need of additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
BGE, Inc. 
 
 
  
Eric Busker, PE  
Project Manager  
 


